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Dates to Remember

1/16 Martin Luther King Jr Day

1/25-27 Virginia Association of Surveyors Conference
2/3 World Nutella Day

2/6 GNI Souper Bowl Contest 12pm

Happy Birthday! GNI Anniversaries

1/31  Sarah Weir 12 Years
2/1 Leah Sterling 18 Years

1/24 John Neel

2017 GNI Souper Bowl Contest

We will be having our annual Souper Bowl contest on Monday, February 6th. Anyone who wishes to
compete should prepare a soup or chili (crock pots work well!) and bring it in to share. Everyone will be
able to taste the soups and then vote for their favorite! You can sample and vote on the soups even if
you don’t bring a soup for the competition. The winner will receive a prize and the coveted “Souper Bowl
Champ Spoon”! Kristin will place a sign-up sheet by the mailboxes soon. Mike was our 2016 Champ. His
recipe is below to refresh your memory!

Mexican Chili

Ingredients

. 1 pound ground beef cooked
. 2 can of corn

. 2 cans of Mexican tomatoes
. 1 can of red kidney beans

. 1 can of dark kidney beans

. 1 pack of ranch dressing mix
. 1 pack of taco seasoning mix
. Onion-diced

. Green pepper-diced
Directions

Cook beef, onion, and pepper until beef is browned. Drain everything but the kidney beans and add to
the beef, onion, and pepper mixture. Add the kidney beans and their juices and the 2 seasoning packets.
Simmer until bubbly. Goes great with cornbread! Enjoy!
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Pictures of the Month

Giving Back! GNI employees
purchase gifts for residents at English
Meadows Retirement Home each
year. John, Stephanie, Kevin, Kristin,
Sarah, & Mike were all able to deliver

New KIP This
month we received
our brand new KIP
copier/scanner/
printer!  We are
excited but are still
learning all that it has
to offer. Please see
Kristin or Sarah for a
lesson if you’d like to
learn more about it.




